HB 1150 -- EXAMINATIONS FOR ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS
SPONSOR: Evans

Currently, an electrical contractor is allowed to be eligible for a
statewide license if the applicant has passed a standardized
written electrical assessment examination administered by an
independent competent professional testing agency not affiliated
with a political subdivision or the state.

This bill allows the examination to be administered by an
independent competent professional testing agency, a political
subdivision, or the state.



